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BARGAINING BULLETIN #14 - November 5, 2018 

 

Collective Agreement Ratified! 
 

Following a long and difficult round of collective bargaining, your Local 

Executive and Bargaining Committee are pleased to report that the new 

collective agreement was ratified at Sunday night’s unit meeting.  

 

Your Local Executive would like to thank the following bargaining committee 

members who worked extremely hard to get this deal done: 
 

Don Duncan Sigrid Wosnack Randy Kootte 

Arlie Hintz Bob Ahuja Dave Ginter 

Richard Clarke Jim McKinnon Bryan Bickley 

 

The Uniform Ban will end as of Tuesday, November 6th @ 12:00am.  Please 

make sure to wear your appropriate uniform following this time. 

 

Stay tuned for details regarding retroactive wage reimbursements.  A notice will 

be posted once the Local is made aware of the timeframe for payments to 

members. 

 

In Solidarity, 
 
Your Local Executive 
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